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Dear Kauai Adult Day Health Friends, 

I'm writing to share some exciting updates with you all. First, I am thrilled to announce 
that we have welcomed a new member to KADH. Theo Papa, RN, has joined our team.  
A Waimea High School and KCC Nursing program graduate, some of you are familiar 
with Theo and his family.  

As we look ahead to May, we have some exciting activities planned.  Most notably, we 
will be celebrating May Day on May 14th. Please see the enclosed flyer for more details 
about this event. We hope you will join us.    

In our ongoing efforts to improve communication and make it more efficient, we are 
aiming to make our future newsletters and activity calendar available by email and on 
our website. This will ensure that you stay informed about upcoming events, program 
updates, and other important news from Kauai Adult Day Health.  If you have not done 
so already, please send your email address to: kadh@ohanapacific.com. 

Several of you have asked to switch your scheduled days when traveling or having 
guests on the island.  While I have permitted whatever was requested, our business 
office advised that is not our standard practice.  When space and staffing can 
accommodate, switching days within the week is permissible upon request.  If you are 
scheduled on a holiday, switching days will be counted as an additional day at the 
“drop-in” rate.   

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to me or a member of our team. Your feedback is invaluable.   

It is a privilege to serve you and we are grateful to have you in our Kauai Adult Day 
Health ohana.   

Aloha, 

Kurt Akamine 
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